Okaloosa County News Release

11/26/2012 Kathy Newby, 850.651.7515, <u>knewby@co.okaloosa.fl.us</u>

Commissioners Nathan D. Boyles & Kelly Windes Sworn in Tuesday

Two new commissioners were sworn in by Judge Terry Ketchel on Tuesday, November 20, 2012. Commissioner Nathan D. Boyles, District 3 and Commissioner Kelly Windes, District 5 took their seats in today's Board of County Commissioner meeting. Their families, as well as supporters were in attendance. Commission Chairman Don Amunds called on the new commissioners for the prayer and pledge, as well as welcomed them to the board, "I think we have a pretty awesome board for the next few years and am glad everyone's on board."

###